
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
 

Olympia, Washington 98504 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 22, 2016 
 
 
 
 
Theresa Paluso, Administrator 
IPC Surgical Center, LLC 
1119 Highland Avenue, #B 
Clarkston, Washington  99403 
 
RE: Determination of Reviewability #16-03 
 
Dear Ms. Paluso: 
 
On August 14, 2015, the Certificate of Need Program Office received an Ambulatory 
Surgical Center (ASC) Exemption Application for IPC Surgical Center, LLC to be located 
in Clarkston, within Asotin County.  On February 19, 2016, the Exemption Application 
was withdrawn. 
 
This letter is confirmation that the application is withdrawn with no further action on the 
project. 
 
If you have any follow up questions, you can call me directly at 360-236-2957 or e-mail 
me at karen.nidermayer@doh.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Karen Nidermayer, Analyst 
Certificate of Need Program 
Community Health Systems 
 


